
From:  Tom Errico <thomas.errico@tylin.com> 

To: Helen Donaldson <HCD@portlandmaine.gov> 
CC: David Margolis-Pineo <DMP@portlandmaine.gov>, Katherine Earley <KAS@portlandmaine.gov>, Jeremiah Bartlett 

<JBartlett@portlandmaine.gov>, Jeff Tarling <JST@portlandmaine.gov> 

Date:  5/1/2013 8:39 AM 
Subject:  11 Pomeroy Street 

 

Nell - I have reviewed the most recent plan for the above noted project and would recommend that that driveway width be 10 feet wide (the 
minimum width allowed under City standards).  Additionally, the turnaround should be revised to have a depth of 30 feet. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me. 
 

Best regards, 

 
Thomas A. Errico, PE 

Senior Associate 

Traffic Engineering Director 
[T.Y. Lin International]T.Y. Lin International 

12 Northbrook Drive 

Falmouth, ME 04105 

207.347.4354 direct 

207.400.0719 mobile 

207.781.4753 fax 
thomas.errico@tylin.com<mailto:thomas.errico@tylin.com> 

Visit us online at www.tylin.com<http://www.tylin.com> 

 
"One Vision, One Company" 

Please consider the environment before printing. 
 


